
 

 

 

 File No.:  

 

 

  

 

 

 

Dear  : 

 

Re:  

 

We have completed an audit of  and have determined that there are outstanding wages owing to 

you. 

 

The company has filed bankruptcy so we have filed a claim on your behalf with the Trustee of 

the bankrupt estate. 

 

It will be a number of months before we get a report from the Trustee as to whether there will be 

any monies payable on our claim.  Once we have heard from the Trustee, we will advise you. 

 

Please advise our office if you have a change of address or telephone number. 

 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
Employment Standards Officer 
204- 
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